
 

 

Friday 10th July 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope that you and your family are all keeping well. 

We are continuing to make our plans for all the children to return safely to school in 

September. We are really looking forward to welcoming everyone back and being together as 

a school community once again, after the changes to our way of life that we have all seen 

over the past few months. As you can imagine, the logistics of a safe return are proving 

challenging as we try to work through how our day will be structured: we are basing our plans 

on the procedures, which have worked well for our small bubbles of children but looking at 

the best way to scale them up.  

Further details will be coming out to parents and carers as soon as we have finalised our plans. 

These will include arrangements for a staggered start and end to the day, entry and exit routes 

to the site and whether we will be able to offer OSCAR (Breakfast and After School) Club. 

I did however want to let you know that school will re-open for children in our new Years 1 to 

6 on Friday 4th September. Parents and carers of children in Reception will be contacted 

separately and given information of their induction programme and full time start date. 

Separate information will also go out to Kindergarten parents and carers. On Friday 4th 

September, we will be asking all children to bring a packed lunch. We will be offering a 

catering service from Monday 7th September, although initially this will consist of grab bags 

only.  

I will write to you again, as soon as we can give you more information about the other 

arrangements for September.  

Kind regards 

 
Mrs D Hudson 
Headteacher 
 

 

 


